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To: Evans, Jack (COUNCIL)[JACKEVANS@DCCOUNCIL.US]; Grant, Schannette (COUNCIL)[sgrant@dccouncil.us]
From: Donald MacCord
Sent: Sat 4/26/2014 6:05:17 PM (UTC)
Subject: I would like to bring you up to speed on projects we have in the city

Jack,

I hope you are doing well. Saw some old friends of ours the other Day Bob Pincus and Ron Paul and we were talking about the old days and it 
made me realize I had not brought you up to speed on our DC project. If you have some time next week I would like to meet and discuss our 
very cool project. Please let me know what works for you.

Best Regards,

Donald MacCord
CEO
Digi Outdoor Media Inc
812 6th Street, NE
Washington, DC
206.715.0565
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